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 Department wise Experiential Learning 

Sr. No. Department Particulars Link of Evidence 

1 BBA(C.A.) 

Avishkar Poster Presentation  
 

Hands on Training Program Machine learning 
 

Industrial Visit  
 

Hands on training Mobile Training 
 

Workshop Oracle Application 
 

2 Botany Study Tour 
 

3 Chemistry Study Tour 
 

4 Commerce 

National Conference TCC-2023 
 

Student Project 
 

Student Project 
 

Workshop Income tax 
 

Business EXPO 
 

2.3.1 
QlM 

Student centric methods, such as experiential learning, participative learning and problem solving 

methodologies are used for enhancing learning experience and teachers use ICT- enabled tools including 

online resources for effective teaching and learning process. 

Criterion II: Teaching, Learning and Evaluation 

http://www.tccollege.org/
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/01 BBACA_Avishkar_poster.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/02 BBACA_Hands_on_Trainning_Programme_ML.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/03 BBACA_Industrial_Visit.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/04 BBACA_Hands_On_Trainning_Mobile_Trainning.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/05 BBACA_Workshop_Oracle_Application.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/06 Botany_Study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/07 Chemistry_study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/08 Chemistry_National_conference_TCC-2023.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/09 Chemistry_Student_Project.pdfhttps:/www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/07 Chemistry_study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/10 Commerce_student_Project.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/11 Commerce_workshop_Income_tax.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/12 Commerce_Bussiness_EXPO.pdf
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Sr. No. Department Particulars Link of Evidence 

Workshop Research Methodology 
 

5 Computer Science Hands on Training HTML 
 

6 Dairy Technology Student Project 
 

7 Electronics  

Avishkar Poster Presentation 
 

Student Project 
 

Study Tour 
 

8 English Hand on Training English Language 
 

9 
Environmental 

Science 
Study Tour 

 

10 Geography Study Tour 
 

11 History Study Tour 
 

12 Library  Study Tour 
 

13 Mathematics 

Hands on training python 
 

Study Tour 
 

Student Project 
 

14 Microbiology 

Credit Course Research Methodology 
 

Industrial Visit 
 

Study Tour 
 

http://www.tccollege.org/
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/13 Commerce_workshop_Research_methodology.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/14 Computer_Science_Hands_on_Training_HTML.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/15 Dairy_Technology_Student_Project.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/16 Electronics_Avishkar_Poster_Presentation.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/17 Electronics_student_project.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/18 Electronics_study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/19 English_Hand_on_Trainning_English_Language.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/20 Enviromental_Science_Study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/21 Geography_Study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/22 History_study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/23 Library_Study tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/24 Mathematics_Hands_on_training_python.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/25 Mathematics_study_tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/26 Mathematics_student_Project.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/27 Microbiology_C.C._Research_Methodology.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/28 Microbiology_Industrial_Visit.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/29 Microbiology_Study_tour.pdf
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Sr. No. Department Particulars Link of Evidence 

15 Philosophy Study Tour 
 

16 Retail Management Industrial Visit 
 

17 

Statistics  

Study Tour 
 

18 Hands on Training Tableau software 
 

19 Zoology  Student Project 
 

 

http://www.tccollege.org/
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/30 Philosophy_Study tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/31 Retail_Management_Industrial_visit.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/32 Statistics_Study tour.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/33 Statistics_Hands_on_Training_Tableau_software.pdf
https://www.tccollege.org/wp-content/uploads/IQAC2/2Criteria/2.3.1/012 Department wise Experiential Learning 2022-23/34 Zoology_student_Project.pdf

